
 

 

Webinar on the application of the ecosystem-based approach to 
fisheries management in the North Western Waters  

 
A review of ICES WKIrish processes, outcomes and possible next steps 

 

AGENDA 
 

Thursday 29 April, 14:00 – 16:00 CET 
 
 

Moderator: Debbi Pedreschi, Post-doctoral researcher in the Ecosystems Approach Fisheries 
Management Team in the Marine Institute and Chair of ICES IEASG 
 
 

14:00 – 14:05 1. Welcome (Emiel Brouckaert, Chair of the NWWAC) 

14:05 – 14:10  2. Speakers’ introduction  

14:10 – 14:30 3. Overview on WKIrish process and outcomes (Jacob Bentley, UNEP-WCMC) 

14:30 – 14:50 4. Inclusion of the ecosystem approach in the ICES assessment (Ghislain 
Chouinard, ICES) 

14:50 – 15:40 5. Panel discussion with: 

• Mark Dickey-Collas, ICES ACOM Chair 

• Ghislain Chouinard, ICES ACOM Vice-Chair 

• Colm Lordan, ICES ACOM Vice-Chair 

• Dave Reid, Team Leader of the Ecosystem Based Fisheries 
Management Team at the Marine Institute 

• Jacob Bentley, Senior Postdoctoral Fellow at UNEP-WCMC 

• Mathieu Lundy, Fisheries Scientists at the Agri-food and Biosciences 
Institute 

• John Lynch, Chairman of the Irish South and East Fish Producer 
Organisation 

• Johnny Woodlock, Fisheries expert at the Irish Seal Sanctuary  

15:40 – 15:50 6. Discussion on NWWAC next steps 

15:50 – 16:00 7. Closing remarks (Emiel Brouckaert, Chair of the NWWAC) 

 


